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Help spread the word about the City of Minneapolis available loan offerings this Spring with this 

article. 

Spring into Home Improvements! 

Have you been putting off making home improvements? Don’t wait any longer! 

Spring is a perfect time to schedule your home improvement projects before 

contractors' schedules book up. Plus, the city of Minneapolis and Center for 

Energy and Environment can help you get started with their easy home 

improvement financing programs.   

When you take out a loan with CEE, you are getting:  

 Low monthly payments 

 Flexible terms 

 Support through the entire process from CEE’s team of loan officers 

Whether you are looking to upgrade to new windows, replace siding, remodel a 

room, or install solar panels, CEE and the city of Minneapolis can help you get 

started! Visit https://www.mncee.org/programs-hawthorne-residents to check out 

loan programs designed specifically for Minneapolis residents or mncee.org/loans 

to see CEE’s state-wide loan options. All of CEE’s loans are subject to program 

guidelines. Make sure you review the guidelines before applying and reach out 

with any questions.   
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